2	NAME &	Gregory B. Ward, Acting Chief of Fire Department
0	AGENCY	Baltimore City Fire Department
Ш	SUBJECT	City Council Bill #08-0027 - Planned Unit Development – Tide Point

BALTIMORE

MEMO

**February 29, 2008** 

The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, President And All Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall, Room 408

The proposed legislation would provide for – Planned Unit Development – Tide Point for the purpose of repealing the existing Development Plan for the Whitestone Point Planned Unit Development; and approving a new Development Plan for the Tide Point Planned Unit Development.

The Fire Department does not object to City Council Bill # 08-0027 provided that all applicable sections of the Fire and Building Codes are adhered. This may include a requirement for plans to be submitted to the Fire Department, an annual Fire Inspection, permit, automatic sprinkler system, and Fire Alarm system.



TO